
 
 

September 2020 

Dear Year 6 Parents, Carers and Pupils, 

 

RE :  All Saints CE Academy Online Open Evening Wednesday 7th October 6.30pm 

 

I am writing to invite you to All Saints CE Academy’s Online Open Evening. This will be held at 6.30pm 

on Wednesday 7th October via a Microsoft Teams Live Event. 

 

The event can be accessed in several ways: 

 

 By clicking on the link below at 6.30pm on the 7th October: 

All Saints CE Academy - Microsoft Teams Live Event Weds 7th Oct. 6.30pm 

 By visiting our website and signing up to the event via a simple form. You will then receive an 

email with the link in direct to your email address 

 By visiting our Facebook or Twitter Social Media pages and following the links on the “pinned 

posts” or the Facebook Event 

 

At this time of year, parents, carers and pupils are making important decisions about the right secondary 

school and this year, as you know, there will be a different process in place for you to access the 

information you need. Our website https://allsaints.dorset.sch.uk/ and the page About Us contains lots 

of important information, including details about our Visions, Values and Ethos, welcome videos and 

360⁰ photos. 

 

Our website will be further updated with more information leading up to our Online Open Evening, 

during which we will talk with you about our curriculum, our extra-curricular activities, trips and visits, 

sport, music and future careers and aspirations. We will use a live chat function to answer any questions 

you may wish to ask. 

 

We are sorry that we will not be able to meet you in person before the closing date for applications, 

31 October 2020.  Although you will not be able to explore our building, meet our staff and students, 

sample our food, see our displays or ask face to face questions, we will do all that we possibly can to 

provide you with all of the information you need about All Saints CE Academy. 

 

Please ensure that you understand the process for admissions and get your application in by the closing 

date of 31 October 2020; visit Dorsetforyou to apply.  All Saints has its own admissions policy so please 

also ensure that you are familiar with this.  It is available on our website on the Admissions Page.   

 

Please remember that you do NOT have to have religious reasons or beliefs to apply as we are fully 

inclusive. However, if you do meet the denominational criteria please also ensure you submit the 

Supplementary Form available on our website by the closing date.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the office using the details below if you need any further information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr J Cornish 

Principal 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YzhlZmVmYTQtZDQ0Yi00YTM0LTgzZmQtYjNiOTY2NDY4ZGE4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227f182316-bcc2-4b55-b812-01f12e3a55e3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22df545591-75d2-4d2d-8647-8252ec715f6e%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d
https://allsaints.dorset.sch.uk/
https://allsaints.dorset.sch.uk/about/
https://allsaints.dorset.sch.uk/subject-introductions/
https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/education-and-training/schools-and-learning/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-or-upper-school.aspx
https://allsaints.dorset.sch.uk/about/admissions/
https://allsaints.dorset.sch.uk/download/proposed-admissions-policy-supplementary-form-2021-2022/?wpdmdl=6480&refresh=5f726812cb61c1601333266

